
Announcements

The joint meeting of the National History of Education Society and the
Pacific Coast History of Education Society will meet at the University of
California, Berkeley, on November 2,3 and 4, 1975. This meeting will follow
the AESA meeting held in San Francisco from October 30th to November
2nd. Professor Michael Katz, Vice-President of the National History of Edu-

\

cation Society is in charge of the program. He will work in conjunction with
the Pacific Coast's program committee. This committee includes Professors
Charles Burgess and David Madsen of the University of Washington and
Professor Wm. A. Bruneau of the lJniversity of British Columbia.

The Midwest History of Education Society will hold its annual conference
at Loyola University of Chicago on October 24-25,1975. Papers (in triplicate)
may be sent to Dr. Rosemary 'T. Donatelli, Program Chairman, Loyola Uni­
versity, 820 North Michigan Avenue, Chicago, Illinois 60611.
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